Genworth comments on today's CML gross mortgage lending figures

Comments below from Simon Crone, Vice-President Commercial – Mortgage Insurance Europe at Genworth, on this morning’s gross mortgage lending figures published by the Council of Mortgage Lenders:

“While the latest figures from the Council of Mortgage Lenders for gross mortgage lending in May show both a healthy monthly and annual increase, there is still much to be done before the recovery can be deemed complete. It is certainly heartening that lending activity seems to be on an upward trajectory, but the market is still far from realising its full potential. Hopefully as consumer confidence continues to return, lenders will regain their risk appetite so that the availability of mortgages that require smaller deposits increases. After all, first-time buyers are the lifeblood of the market and unblocking the pent-up hordes of potential homeowners is a sure-fire way to ensure lending figures continue to rise. Mortgage insurance remains a viable option for lenders looking to mitigate the risk of lending at higher loan-to-value amounts and we could see more banks follow the lead of their mutual counterparts in incorporating this into their propositions going forward.”  
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